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As we take the steps in order to recover, in the fourth step and continually in the tenth 
step, we take an inventory. A group may also take a group inventory. Following the same 
principle, Area 60 Alcoholics Anonymous of Western Pennsylvania is undertaking an Area 
inventory.  

All the Districts and Groups in Area 60 can participate by completing the Inventory sheet 
which was mailed to all GSR’s and DCM’s with the minutes from the Area 60 Fourth Quarterly 
meeting. This is an opportunity to “carry the message”, (the primary purpose of all levels of 
General Service) so that is the focus of our District Committee Meeting for January 2006. 

The Area 60 First Quarterly Meeting will be held on Sunday, January 15th 2006 at the 
Butler Days Inn, beginning at 9AM. All Districts should be represented by their DCM or 
alternate, GSR’s are encouraged to attend as are all AA members. I will be reporting on the 
results of the inventory items we discuss at the January 2005 district 41 meeting. 


